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To: Ip@s-norfolk.gov.uk
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Date: Mon, 2 Aug 2021 16:25:05 +0100
Subject: Objection to Planning proposals for Little Melton
Dear Sirs,
Re Village Clusters Housing Allocation Plan Regulation 18 Public Consultation
in respect of 
Little Melton Parish Council  Local Plan 2022
I fully support all the objections raised by the Parish Council in respect of the proposed 
developments, and  in particular to sites SN4052 and SN0488.
Little Melton is a village and does not have the infrastructure to support yet more housing 
developments.
Hethersett surgery is at full capacity and cannot expand, despite 1200 new houses having 
been built between here and Hethersett.
This has also significantly increased the traffic flow through the narrow roads in the 
village.
 Flooding occurs on most of the roads now.
The village shop will close due to retirement.
As far as I am aware we do not have a bus service into Norwich now, merely a 2 hourly 
service to the hospital.
This is more development than was originally proposed, and will destroy the habitat for 
wildlife and hedgerows - things many people moved to the village for in the first place.

Yours faithfully,
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